
Engineering has reviewed the plans for the Massengill’s Garden Center project submitted February 20, 
2020 and have the following comments: 
 
Operation and Maintenance Agreement 

1. The SCM Drainage Basin Number was completed incorrectly.  I can strikethrough what appears 
to be the Receiving Stream Index Number (18-87-24-4 (2)) and write in ‘Infiltration Basin #1 and 
#2)’ with your consent or you can submit a corrected page.  Please let me know which you 
would prefer. 

2. The variance response for the stormwater outlet variance request will be sent under separate 
cover. 

3. No further comments from Engineering. 
 
Please call or email if there are any questions.  Thank you. 


